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DID YOU
KNOW ?

Retirement notifications
must be submitted to
GWIC within 14 days of
retiring your greyhound.

Health
advice

The GWIC Registration & Welfare team are moving onto
the new eTrac system in July/August 2022, which may
result in some processing delays.  

If you have any applications or notifications that need
processing around this time, please submit 
them as early as possible. 

Get your applications and
notifications in early! 

Contact the GWIC Vets 
If you have questions about your
greyhound's health, prohibited
substances or other welfare
concerns, you can contact 
the GWIC vets at:
vets@gwic.nsw.gov.au

Register a greyhound 
as a breeding femaleHOW TO....

Issue 2 

Meet Chloe & Alanna, GWIC's new
Greyhound Registration Officers, 
who travel the state ear-marking and
microchipping your greyhound pups.

Even if you retire your greyhound
through GAP. 

eTracking now live!
We are now able to monitor and record the
whereabouts of every greyhound registered in
NSW, in real time, at every stage of its life.

Participant eTrac portal - late August
The portal will provide participants access to
their registration and greyhound information, as
well as taking all registration transactions online
making them quicker and easier to complete. 

www.gwic.nsw.gov.au/etrac

1. Apply for a DNA testing kit through Greyhounds Australasia: www.galtd.org.au.

2. Download the 'Application to Register a Greyhound as a Breeding Female' from
the GWIC website: www.gwic.nsw.gov.au.

3. Take your application form to the vet so they can perform a health and fitness
check and attach a current C5 vaccination certificate. 

4. Send the completed application to: registration@gwic.nsw.gov.au.

5. A pink greyhound identification card will be sent to the breeder, and breeding
can commence.

If you require assistance, please 
call us on 13 49 42 (13 GWIC).

For assistance, call 13 49 42.


